
 

 

Email from A Hawkesworth 160315 

 

From: Cllr Anne Hawkesworth  

Sent: 16 March 2015 16:57 

To: Tony Blackburn 

Subject: Am mended HRA 

Dear Mr Blackburn.  
I have just left a meeting of concerned contributors to the current core strategy 
process 
The concerns are two fold 
1.  What is the status of the document showing changes and amended figures for the 
valley --- 
I request the inspector gives some clarification to those attending tomorrow.  
2 they are also concerned about under what authority a council officer can put forward 
such major ammendments and to whom they have been submitted  
            Regards ..anne  
 
 


